
 

 

WQ.115/2021 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR INFRASTRUCTURE   

BY DEPUTY R.J. WARD OF ST. HELIER 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 15th MARCH 2021 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 22nd MARCH 2021 

 

 

Question 

 

Will the Minister advise whether any Non-Disclosure Agreements were made during the last 5 years 

between the Government of Jersey and building contractors (either directly or through an arm’s length 

company) as a condition of undertaking repairs to capital projects? 

 

 

Answer  

 

I am not aware of any Non-Disclosure Agreements having been made with contractors in the last 5 years, 

other than for security reasons with contractors involved in work on the police station and the prison. 


